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Are you prepared for success? Getting qualified by attending our district 
ropings is the key to being successful at each district’s finals as well as 
Association Finals.  Enter in as many categories as you can to give yourself 
the best chance at winning prizes and earning points!  So many times we see 
people who really have things going their way at Finals but aren’t qualified in 
more than one or two categories so their chances for winning the truck are lost 
because they didn’t rope up through all the categories in the district ropings 
during the regular season. You lower numbered ropers should always take the 
advantage of roping in higher numbered ropings…it gives you the chance to 
match up with better ropers which increases your chance of winning! For sure, 
everyone needs to have fun and rope with your friends that you practice with 
and compete all the time with, because certainly, that level of comfort keeps 
you confident. But why not make some new friends at the ropings, enter those 
higher categories and enjoy the excitement of pushing yourself to the next 
level?! Give yourself the best odds at winning – and make your plan and get to 
Abilene in July!  The truck is waiting for someone to drive it home!! 
 
All our Best to All of You! 
Tim & Whitney McCright         
Original Team Roping Association, Inc.                                                                        


